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Dear Parents, Guardians & Students, 
As you are aware your child will be appearing in a production of Night of the Living Dead this academic year. 
This is a letter to make you aware of the show dates and extra rehearsals.
Please be aware that for health and safety reasons attendance to the dress rehearsal is essential and will affect your involvement in the shows if you cannot attend. 
Extra Rehearsals
Saturday 26th April- 1pm-6pm
Sunday 18th May-10am-4pm
Saturday 14th June-1pm-6pm
Show Dates 
Dress Rehearsal - Thursday 19th June 5-9pm
𝗣𝗘𝗥𝗙𝗢𝗥𝗠𝗔𝗡𝗖𝗘𝗦
Saturday 21st June at 7.30pm
Sunday 22nd June at 7.30pm
Students must arrive at NAPA 1 hour before the show.
 Many thanks for your support; any queries please feel free to contact me.
 Kind regards, 
Jenny Walters | Acting Co-ordinator
Northern Academy of Performing Arts
50 Anlaby Road, Hull, HU1 2PD
01482 310690 
www.northernacademy.org.uk
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